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 Upcoming Events
General Meeting Wed, June 1, 7:30pm

Fraternal Planning Meet  Wed, June 22, 7:30pm 

Fraternal Planning Meet  Wed, July 27, 7:30pm 

Check website Calendar for latest details and links

It means a life of faith in action, a life of 
boldness in brotherhood, a life worth 
living. Join 2 million Catholic men on a 
mission. 

http://www.kofc4924.com/new_york.html
https://www.kofc4924.com/members.html


 For a limited time, become an online member for FREE. 
Offer extended to June 30 2022. 

 

Message from Our Grand Knight

    At this time, I would like to thank all of you who helped make my tenure as your Grand Knight 
quite an illuminating experience.  Although Covid made for a challenging time for our fundraising, 
we managed to still have meetings remotely and have some of our efforts like Coats for Kids, 
Catholic Citizen Essay Contest and Roses for Life continue. Elections have come and gone, and we 
need a Deputy Grand Knight and a Chancellor for our Council.  If you think you might be 
interested, please let us know. Our newly elected Grand Knight Raymond Beaupre will need all the 
help you can give him to make his term a success. Please try to attend any upcoming meetings.   
Summertime is upon us, and we are travelling more. Keep safe and have a great summer. God bless 
you all.

    G.K.4924  Tom Farrer 

  A Message from Our Acting Chaplain

Brother Knights:

 

The Feast of the Ascension is a time for us to examine how we are continuing Jesus’ mission in 
our world.

On the day of his ascension over 2,000 years ago, Jesus passed on to us the responsibility of 
completing the work that he began on earth. He passed on to us the responsibility of 
completing God’s kingdom on earth. You and I, as members of the Knights of Columbus, share
this responsibility. Not one of us is exempt.  The values of the Knights of Columbus; Charity, 
Unity and Fraternity, are excellent guides for us.  Each one of us must decide how we can best 
carry out our part in this responsibility. 

May this prayer guide you and inspire you:

Lord Jesus, by feast of your ascension into heaven, give us new eyes to see your face in the 
faces of those who are in need. Give us new ears to hear your voice in the voices of those who 
cry out in pain. Give us new tongues to tell your story to those who have never heard it. Give 
us new hearts to share your love with those who have not yet experienced it.  We ask this 
through Jesus Christ our Lord,  Amen.

 

God Bless

 

Deacon Gary

https://www.kofc4924.com/message_03.html


Message from Our Deputy Grand Knight

Dear Brother Knights. As we come to the end of another fraternal year, I would like to thank you for 
all of your hard work this year. I know it has been difficult with the lock down but we persevered. I 
want to thank all those who decided to stay on the executive and those who stepped up to take a 
position. As we move forward I hope we can continue to help out our community whenever possible. 
With the hall officially opened we can finally host some events. I do have a few in mind, but as 
always please feel free to put in your suggestions. Have a safe and fun filled summer holiday. May 
God be at your side guiding you through the days. See you soon, do not be a stranger and  try to 
make a meeting or two.

Raymond Beaupre DGK 4924, DW 39

  A Message from Our Financial Secretary

Please give a hearty thanks to the members of our Retention Committee, Chair – Deputy 
Grand Knight Ray Beaupre and members, Trustees Mike LaButte, Dave Mailloux and Tom 
McCann.  They were able to get all but three of our brothers to pay their dues.

 

There are several ways to support efforts the Knights of Columbus are making in Ukraine.  
There is a program to supply wheelchairs.  It is at https://ontariokofc.ca/programs/faith-
in-action/community/wheelchair/donation-wheelchair-for-ukraine/.  You can also send a
cheque to the state office Knights of Columbus, 393 Rymal Rd. West, Suite 201, Hamilton, 
NO L9B 1V2.  Mark your cheque “Wheelchairs for Ukraine”.  If you contribute over $20, 
you will receive a tax receipt.

 

Another program requests $50 to provide a care package to a family in need.  Knights and 
volunteers in Poland will prepare and distribute 3000 of these boxes to Ukrainian families.  
Each will contain food, children's items and hygiene products.  
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html?utm_source=Email
%20&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=CarePackage&utm_id=Ukraine%20Solidarity
%20Fund&utm_term=Care%20Package.

If you wish to send a cheque, please make your check out to "Knights of Columbus 
Charities, Inc." and write "Ukraine Solidarity Fund" in the memo line. Then, please mail 
your check to: Knights of Columbus Charities, Inc., P.O. Box 1966, New Haven, CT, 06510-
1966.

F.S. 4924 Pete

https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html?utm_source=Email%20&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=CarePackage&utm_id=Ukraine%20Solidarity%20Fund&utm_term=Care%20Package
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html?utm_source=Email%20&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=CarePackage&utm_id=Ukraine%20Solidarity%20Fund&utm_term=Care%20Package
https://www.kofc.org/secure/en/donate/ukraine.html?utm_source=Email%20&utm_medium=Email&utm_campaign=CarePackage&utm_id=Ukraine%20Solidarity%20Fund&utm_term=Care%20Package
https://ontariokofc.ca/programs/faith-in-action/community/wheelchair/donation-wheelchair-for-ukraine/
https://ontariokofc.ca/programs/faith-in-action/community/wheelchair/donation-wheelchair-for-ukraine/


                                                               Celebrations 
                                                    June Birthdays

Manuel Calleja 06-02                Michael Trudell 06-02                 Gideon Vermette 06-03

John Morneau 06-05                 Mark Mc Eachern 06-07              Thomas Bradley 06-08

Dario Dubuc 06-08                   Randolph Gagnon 06-08               Kenneth Noade 06-08

Richard Parent 06-09                John Danyluk 06-12                     George Lemay 06-19

Matthew Sobocan 06-19           Kenneth St Louis 06-19               Mark Gaudreau 06-20

Allen Stephens 06-20                 Louie Brieda 06-23                    Randy Vadnais 06-23

Andy Solet 06-24                       Walter Lake 06-27                     Michael Lanoue 06-30

                                               July Birthdays

Stanley Hamelin 07-01              Larry Dobransky 07-04              Leonard Gagnier 07-06

Urban Mac Donald 07-10         David Mailloux 07-10                 Joseph Cassar 07-11

Real Garon 07-11                      Gerald Mc Mahon 07-11            Thomas Lozon 07-12

John Konrad 07-13                    Roger Gallagher 07-14               Norman Renaud 07-14

Frederick Mason 07-16             Daniel Nabben 07-16                 Robert Renaud 07-16

Earl Deneau 07-17                    Robert Courneya 07-19             Jesmond Tabone 07-19

Marc Parent 07-20                     Brian Plante 07-24                   Nathan Mac Millan 07-25

Timothy Rodd 07-26                 Scott Seguin Jr 07-27               Thomas O Brien 07-29

Ernest Ranni 07-31

                                                                   Anniversaries
Rose & Manuel Calleja 06-01                       Hillary & Richard Parent 06-01

Diane & Frank Maheux 06-03                      Zora & Zvonko Koren 06-17

Emerita & Darcy Urquhart 06-17                 Diane & Gerard Lampron 06-18

Margaret & Ronald George 06-24                Joanne & Bryan Bedard 06-26

Vivian & Joseph Doumani 06-26                 Su-Ann & Robert Ducharme 07-01

Victoria & John Pawlowski 07-02               Valeria & Jason Deshaies 07-03

Janice & Denis Plante 07-03                        Mary Jo & William Regier 07-03

Barbara & Rejean Deshaies 07-04               Soo'yun Kim & Daniel Nabben 07-04

Dianne & Dino Paul Salvador 07-04           Lisa & John Higgins 07-06

Linda & Valentine Hompoth 07-08             Anne Marie & Kearns Brode 07-15

Mary & Mark D Mc Eachern 07-15           Tina & James Faubert 07-16

Yvonne & Wilfred Rivait 07-23                 Brigitte & John L Mc Fadden 07-24



Rosary Devotion takes place on the
2nd Saturday of the month
Please join us Saturday June 11, 2022
at 8:00 am

Next Dates:  June 11. Please
invite your members, family and friends to join us.

https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?
pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
Dial in (647) 558 0588 Meeting ID: 969 8886 7124 Passcode: 
947372

https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09
https://zoom.us/j/96988867124?pwd=U3pGalc1UnZsUmtTQU1FL2labnBtdz09


https://ontariokofcraffle.5050central.com/?olc=4924



